Newsletter 15

16th February 2018 Tel: 0161 223 2423

e-mail: stjoffice@vantageacademies.co.uk

Twitter: - @stjprimary

School Web: www.stjames-gorton.manchester.sch.uk



BÖÖK DAY

We will be celebrating World Book Day on

Thursday 1st March 2018

As a way of celebrating we are asking that children come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book. During the day, each class will celebrate different authors, illustrators and stories by doing various activities based on the books.

We will also be reading new books and have a day learning and exploring books.

Children are never too young to start their journey with books, and the benefits of reading are enormous – so we hope, like us you will use World Book Day to celebrate it with your child.

Please have a look on the official World Book Day website (the link is below) for some brilliant dressing up ideas without the cost!







